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BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001 

BSE Scrip Code - 500790 
 

 

Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 

In continuation to our letter PKR:SG: 37:23 dated 5th June 2023, please find enclosed copies of newspaper advertisement 
published in the columns of English Daily “Financial Express” Delhi and Mumbai edition and Hindi Daily “Jansatta” Delhi 
edition on 6th June 2023, both newspaper having electronic edition, regarding completion of dispatch of Postal Ballot Notice 
electronically. The same is also being uploaded on the Company’s website at www.nestle.in. 
 

The above is for your information and records. 
 

Thanking you,  
 

Yours truly, 
 

For NESTLÉ INDIA LIMITED 

 
 
PRAMOD KUMAR RAI  
COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER  

 

Encl.: as above 

Subject: Regulation 47 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015: 
Newspaper Advertisements regarding dispatch of Postal Ballot Notice electronically  
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